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January 24, 2025

Important Update - Incorporation Petition Hearing at the Eau Claire County Circuit
Court

The Eau Claire Circuit Court has scheduled the Town incorporation petition hearing
for Friday, February 21.

Upon a decision from the circuit court that the incorporation standards have been
meet, the circuit court forwards the petition to the Incorporation Review Board at
the State of Wisconsin for its review.

The Town is making all necessary preparations for the incorporation petition case at
the circuit court.

This is an important step in the Town of Washington’s process toward
incorporation as a village. Thank you for your ongoing engagement and support!

Janelle Hennin
Town Adminj tor



